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MEMORANDUM

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor (r

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager Bl
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director

DATE: September 15, 2020

RE: Resolution 2020- Amending the Spending Plan Approved in
Resolutions 2020-047, 2020-056, 2020-57 for Cares Act Coronavirus Relief
Funds Received from the State of Alaska (Mayor)

This resolution would amend the borough 's Coronavirus Relief Fund Spending Plan
most recently approved in R2020-057. The amended plan addresses two budget
revisions to provide funds for the following projects:

1. To complete the air purification system purchase and installation
in borough and school facilities; and

2. To complete the assembly chambers retrofit and remote meeting
integration projects.

Your consideration is appreciated.

Attachment: Coronavirus Relief Fund Spending Plan Proposed for Amendment {09/15/20)






